
September 4, 2019 

People’s Self-Help Housing 
3533 Empleo Street 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
Attn:  Steven Orozco 

Re: Letter of Reliance – Screening Health Risk Assessment for Proposed General Plan 
Amendment – 246 Bennett Way, Templeton, CA (the “Report”) 

Dudek (the “Consultant”) prepared the above referenced Report in August 2017 to its then-client, 
Jack Licari (the “Client”).  Subsequent to issuing the Report, the subject property was sold by Client 
to People’s Self-Help Housing (the “Developer” or “You”).  You are requesting that Dudek issue a 
letter of reliance to it in order to allow reliance by You.    

The Consultant has received written consent from the Client to share the Report with You.  
Accordingly, in accordance with Your request and upon authorization from our Client, this letter 
confirms that the Developer may rely on the contents of the Report as prepared by the Consultant 
as if originally made to the Developer at the time and date of the original Report and subject to the 
same terms, conditions and scope of work reflected in the Report.  

This letter is not an update of the Report. Consultant makes no statements or expressed or implied 
representations that the current conditions of the subject property, as referenced in the Report, are 
the same or similar to those conditions described in the Report. The conclusions set forth in the 
Report are based solely upon our assessment as of the original date of the Report and are subject to 
the limitations set forth in the Report.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at mmorales@dudek.com or 916.847.9780. 

Very truly yours, 

Matthew Morales 
DUDEK 

Attachment 8A


